Steve,

This is just to inform you that we have returned from our Ambulance final inspection trip in Florida. Thanks and have a good weekend.

Sent from my iPhone

From: Foertsch, Paul 
Sent: Thursday, March 02, 2017 4:54 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Clarke, John; Roszkowski, Paul
Subject: Re: Florida Trip
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